
Utica Maennerchor
Flanagan Road, Marcy, NY

150th Anniversary Year

October 20, 2015

Dear Utica Maennerchor Member:

As we continue to celebrate our 150th Anniversary year, we continue to struggle to meet our goal of selling 
1,250 tickets for the Volkswagen Jetta S. 

Your Club needs your help in purchasing or selling tickets.  The drawing has been moved to December 11, 
2015. The Jetta raffle tickets are:

One for $30.00
Two for $50.00

Four for $100.00

Please remember, this raffle is being held as a celebration of our 150th Anniversary. Thank you for your 
continued support for our very long lasting German Club.

Sincerely,

Cindy & Bill Yount
150th Anniversary Committee Chairs

P.S. Additional information about the Utica Maennerchor can be found on www.uticamaennerchor.com.

Enclosed is my check/money order for $___________ ($30 per ticket; 2 tickets for $50; 4 tickets for $100). 
Complete the form below. Please make your check(s) payable to the Utica Maennerchor.

Name: _________________________________________________________ Date ___________________

Address: _______________________________________________________________

City: ___________________________________ State: _________ Zip: ____________

Email: ________________________________________Telephone Number: (______) _______ - ________

Please mail to: Utica Maennerchor c/o Cindy & Bill Yount, 12 Mayberry Place, New Hartford, NY  13413. 
Entrants must be 18 years of age. Upon receipt of payment, we will issue your portion of the ticket. The cost of 
the tickets is not deductible as a charitable contribution. Winner is responsible for all applicable State and 
Federal taxes. Drawing is December 11th. For more information, call 1-315-868-4051 or visit our website at 
www.uticamaennerchor.com.


